
From:   Aaron Jackson   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   June 19, 2019

Subject:   File Num#0426-EX-CN-2019   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The frequencies requiring  FAA approval have been removed and replaced with frequencies that do not
require FAA approval.  The application has been modified to indicate these changes.  If there is
something else required, please let me know.  Thank you.

Aaron Jackson


